
COMMITMENT LETTER 
 

 
Our Commitment 
  
At Brenda R Gentry DDS, PA we are committed to excellence. We feel that you deserve nothing 
less when it comes to your health. We use the best materials and techniques available in order 
to provide you with the quality you have come to expect from us. 
 
We believe that our relationship with you, as with all relationships, needs open and clear 
communication. We will try to communicate all of your dental needs and estimate your financial 
information as soon as it becomes evident. We want you to be as informed as possible to help 
you in your decisions concerning your dental health. 
 
For your children’s protection and the protection of our team, we cannot allow children under the 
age of 14 years old to be left unattended. Nor can we allow children in the working area if the 
dentist is not treating them. We make every effort possible to schedule appointments that are 
convenient for you and that fit your personal schedule 
 
We understand how valuable your time is, so we make every effort to remain on time. We do 
not double book our appointments. We feel that you deserve our complete and focused 
attention so that we may provide the best care possible. Your reserved time is exclusively yours. 

 
 

Your Commitment 
 
We want you to be comfortable with our team. If you ever have any questions about your dental 
treatment, financial or insurance questions, or any concerns at all, we ask that you notify us as 
soon as possible. We will be glad to clarify any uncertainties that may arise. 
 
Your portion of your treatment is expected at the time of your services. For your convenience 
we do accept many forms of payment including, cash, check, Visa, Mastercard, and we also 
offer third party financing with CareCredit, which includes both interest free programs and 
extended financing. 
 
If you show up for a scheduled appointment without proper supervision for your child/children, 
your appointment will be rescheduled and you may be charged for a broken appointment. Your 
scheduled appointment is reserved exclusively for you. We have a 48-hour cancellation policy in 
order to provide you with this personalized attention. We understand that circumstances may 
arise that require an appointment to be rescheduled. We are happy to change your appointment 
time if a 48-hour notice is given. If sufficient notice is not given, your account will automatically 
be charged a $71 per hour missed appointment fee. We ask that you make every effort to keep 
your reserved time. And please, if an emergency comes up and you are unable to make your 
reserved time, please just let me know.  
 
Patient/Guardian: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Print Name: ____________________________________________Date__________________ 



 

 


